
  

 

       Lausanne 26/03/2012 

       To all FIG Member Federations 

 

 

 

 

Dear President, 

We hereby invite all FIG Member Federations to register gymnastics groups for the 2nd World Gym 

for Life Challenge in Cape Town, South Africa. 

The World Gym for Life Challenge is a Contest open for Gymnastics groups performing any kind of 

gymnastics. At the Contest the performance will be evaluated into Gold, Silver or Bronze. The Gold 

groups will then perform at the World Gym for Life Gala where the WORLD GROUP CHAMPION will 

be awarded the Bruno Grandi Trophy 

At the first edition in Dornbirn, Austria 2009 we had 80 groups participating and the FIG Gymnastics 

for All committee together with the LOC in Cape Town hope to welcome many of those groups again 

and hopefully some new once.  

This is something unique as it is the first time Africa is hosting a big FIG Gymnastics for All Contest. To 

experience a gymnastics event on the African continent can be something very special for the 

gymnasts as Africa has so much to offer beside the event.  

Make sure your gymnastics clubs take this opportunity to participate at the World Gym for Life 

Challenge 2013.  

More information and the Regulation can be found on www.fig-gymnastics.org  

Attached with this you will receive Newsletter 1 with all necessary details about the World Gym for 

Life Challenge 2013.  

Please note that the registration only can be done throw the FIG Member Federation. 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Margaret Sikkens-Ahlquist  

FIG GfA Committee President 
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